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LADWP is constructing the Elysian Reservoir Water Quality Improvement Project 
(Project) to protect water quality and improve water supply reliability. The scope of the 
project includes the demolition of existing reservoir structures; installation of new 
reservoir pipeline, vaults, paving, floating cover, facility security; and debris basin 
restoration. Project details can be found on the project webpage at 
www.ladwp.com/elysian. 
 
As part of wastewater quality compliance and regulatory requirements, the debris basin 
restoration work is needed in order to appropriately discharge wash water that is 
accumulated during floating cover maintenance. The wash water will be conveyed into 
the debris basin for groundwater recharge. 
 
Haul Route Permit 
LADWP has filed an Application for Review of Technical Reports and Import-Export 
Routes with the Los Angeles Department of Building and Safety (LADBS) Board of 
Commissioners (LADBS Board File No. 160022), to transport earth material as part of 
the above-mentioned debris basin restoration work. After project completion, the debris 
basin area will be returned to the Los Angeles Department of Recreation and Parks 
(RAP). Please see the Project Overview Map, located in the project webpage noted 
above.  
 
The import-export route (haul route) was determined in the Project’s Final 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR), which was approved in December 2012. The route 
begins at LADWP’s Elysian Reservoir complex on Grand View Drive at Park Row Drive. 
Trucks turn right on Park Row Drive, continue left on Solano Canyon Drive, turn right on 
Academy Road, continue on Academy Road, turn right on Stadium Way, and onto the 5 
Freeway. The route, one way, is approximately 3.3 miles. Truck trips will not exceed 
what is specified in the EIR. To review the EIR, please visit the project webpage noted 
above. 
 
Future Road Repair 
LADWP had a prior agreement with RAP to assess and restore road damage along the 
haul route. After construction is complete, LADWP will repave as needed, based on the 
assessment.  
 
Building Permit Requirements 
LADWP projects are exempt from Department of Building and Safety building permit 
requirements as determined by the Office of the City Attorney, per the Los Angeles City 
Charter Section 675. Please see the attached letter from the Office of the City Attorney 
to the Permit and Engineering Bureau Chief at the Department of Building and Safety. 
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